
Dear KT families, 
 
Welcome back to school for another busy term ahead. I hope you all have 
enjoyed your holiday break and have had some quality time with your families 
and friends. I am happy to inform you that the students have settled back into 
the classroom routine which has been wonderful to see. 

This term I will continue to implement rich learning tasks and encouraging 
students to have a go when tasks may become challenging. Our classroom is 
an environment that provides a positive and safe learning space that allows 
students learning to become enjoyable. 

K-2 Clubs will begin in week 3. Scripture continues on Thursdays starting this 
week. We also have gymnastics starting in week 3, I will send you a reminder. 
Education week is approaching and is an exciting time with many engaging 
activities to be involved in. 

Units/ topics.    English -Fairy Tales.             Science – Weather 
                       HSIE – Me and My place       PDH/ PE   Safety & games 
 

 

Class Dojo will continue to be our main source of communication. I will 
continue to share students learning activities and lesson. Please also keep 
checking the class story as I will post reminders of school going ons.  

 
 
We will continue to use Seesaw as a learning and sharing tool so you can see 
some of the activities that are happening in our classroom.  
 

Homework 
 

Homework will begin in week 2. This will be given out on Monday of each week 
and will need to be returned on the following Friday.  
 

Class Resources  
 

Here is a list of classroom supplies, this is not compulsory but would be much 
appreciated.  

 
 

 
 

 
Regards, 
Ms Togo 
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• Glue sticks • Box of Tissues  

• Headphones • Whiteboard markers 


